
F1 February Newsletter
Welcome back to school, we hope you have all enjoyed your half term 

break. Thank you to all those who have attended our parent’s 
consultations this week, it has been great to see so many of you. 

If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to have a chat 
with your child’s key worker after our sessions 

rhart@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 

Forest School

Our Forest School sessions have 
started back again and are now every 
Wednesday. Please send your child 
wearing their Forest School clothes; 
non-uniform is ok, plenty of warm 

layers for these cold months. Please 
ensure all items are named and 

children bring a spare pair of shoes in 
a bag for after.  

Reading Diaries

We will continue to collect reading 
diaries in on a Monday. Please 
write in any books you have 

shared together at home as we 
celebrate these with the children in 

school. 

Easter Bonnet
It’s that time of year to dig those 

bonnets out and get decorating. This 
year our Easter Bonnet parade will 

take place on Thursday 28th March 
You will be invited into school to see 
the parade of wonderful Bonnets. 

The more eggs-travagant and creative 
the better! 

Let’s Talk 

Our talking tip is: Expand on what your 
child says. “Blue car” reply with “Yes, I can 
see a blue car, I wonder if we can find 
another one?”

More language tips can be found at: NHS 

Things you can do to help

If you have any concerns or questions about 
your child language development, please 
speak to your child’s key worker for further 
support or advice. 

mailto:rhart@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk
https://www.nottinghamshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/lfl-top-tips
https://www.nottinghamshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/lfl-top-tips


Dates for diary

Thursday 7th March
World Book Day

Friday 15th March 
Red Nose Day

Thursday 28th March 
Easter Bonnet Parade. 
Parents/carers welcome into F1 
at 11am and 3pm

Thursday 28th March
Last day for spring term

Monday 15th April 
Return to school 

Friday 19th April 
Visit to Perlethorpe 

Baking

We have loved the baking we have 
created recently. This has included 

shortbread biscuits, fruit crumble and 
Chinese food tasting. We rely on your 
contribution of £3.00 per term for this 

to continue.

Song

We will be learning “I’m a Spring 
Chicken” song for our Easter 

Parade should you wish to sing 
along with this at home too.

I'm a spring chicken (youtube.com)  

Should Goldilocks Say Sorry? 

Our next unit of learning is “Should Goldilocks say 
sorry?” which is based on Traditional tales with a 
focus on Goldilocks and the Three Bears. Listening 
to familiar stories supports children to be able to 

retell stories through play along with being able to 
engage with telling the story using the pictures. 

For this unit of learning we will be tasting 
porridge, creating role play using the repeated 

phrases in the story and sorting objects into sizes.

 

Perlethorpe reminders: 
It is a full day visit to Perlethorpe.

To be paid for via the School Gateway app.
Please be at school for 8:40am 

All children will need a packed lunch and drink.
Wear school uniform and a coat.

We aim to be back at school for around 3:15pm

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IEey4LZLeGw
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